
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Safety Report 
 

Date:  January 22, 2020  

To: John Tillotson, General Manager 

From: Randy York, Battalion Chief 

RE:  District Safety Report for the Month of January 2020 

 

I. Recordable Injuries: 
a. The District had 0 injuries in the month of January, 2020. 

 
II. Accidents 

a. The District had 1accidents in the month of January, 2020.  
 

 
District employee was involved in vehicle accident in Yuba City on 
Saturday January 18, 2020 approximately 2:50pm 
 
David Duncan stated that he was staying in Yuba City and was on 
call for the District using the district Van, David went to Carl’s JR to 
get something to eat. When he was involved in none injure vehicle 
accident around 2:50 pm at the intersection of Bridge and Joy way. 
David took pictures of the accident with his phone and a video of 
what happened. David said there was no police report done, do to it 
being none injure accident. See attachment for pictures. My 
recommendation is for the employee to read over the vehicle use 
policy and to follow the On-call Employee Vehicle Usage.  
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